
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

 

Newsletter Week 6 Term 1 2018 
 
Hello everyone, 
   We only have a few weeks to go until this very short term concludes, but what a 
busy few weeks it will be with the teachers and students pushing hard to improve reading, writing 
and numeracy in every classroom across the school. We have used 28 school days and now left 
with only 172 to improve student learning. 
 
Next week we will have our Annual General meeting of School Council, where all positions will be 
spilled and the next council leadership will be elected to help guide the school through the rest of 
2018. The school council at its last meeting approved the first day of Term 2 and Term 3 as stu-
dent free days, 16th of April and 16th of July, so that teachers can improve their practice and thus 
provide better skills to your children.  

 

Parent teacher interviews will be held on Wednesday 28th of March from 4:00pm to 8:00pm and 
the following day, Thursday 29th from 8:30am to 1:00pm. As always if you and your child have an 
interview on the Wednesday evening they will not be required here on the Thursday as teachers 
will be continuing the interviews of their classmates. To book a time parents will have to access 
compass in the coming week or ring the office. A reminder that these interviews only happen twice 
a year and it is a valuable opportunity to speak to your child's teacher about how they have settled 
into their new grade and the plan for their learning going forward. 
 
Last week I had the pleasure of taking 13 students to the division swimming carnival. It was a 
great day with the children performing and behaving brilliantly. Congratulations to John Junge and 
Teanna Kilby who have made it through to the next round. The Regional Swimming Championships 
will be held in Sale on Thursday 15th of March. 
 
Yesterday we had 4 students, Sally Hoffman, Cooper Rowe, Lawson Ward and Tristian Rose 
Greaves, represented the school at the District Tennis Championships. Congratulations to Sally 
Hoffman who will participate at the Regional Competition in Traralgon on 26th April.  
 
5/6 Sailing and First Aid dates for the first week of term 2 have been finalised and are below. Due 
to the student free day on the first day back in term 2 the schedule has been set to accommodate 
this. The program includes a full day of first aid and then a full day of sailing. Permission notes will 
be going out tomorrow. Swimming must be paid for in full prior to starting. Please see the office if 
you are unsure of your payment status.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 7th March 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

March 

13th: Region Swimming - Sale Pool 
 
21st: Harmony Day - 754 Celebrating this 
day on the 23rd March 
22nd: Salvation Army Community Breakfast  

(Gold Coin Donation) 
23rd: Harmony Day - Celebrations today 

 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

March 
26th: Meals on Wheels 
27th: Meals on Wheels  
28th: Meals on Wheels 
Parent Teacher Interviews 4.00 - 8.00pm 
29th: Parent Teacher Interviews 8.30am - 1.00pm 
  
 
 
April  
17th: First day of Term 2 
 
  
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Yours Sincerely 
Warwick Fraser 
Assistant Principal 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Grade 5/6 Sailing/First Aid time table: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast: 
On Thursday 22nd March the Salvation Army will be holding a community breakfast at 
our school from 8:15am - 8:45am. Parents/Carers/Grandparents are all invited to come 
along. A gold coin donation would be gratefully accepted. 
 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are going to be 
absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a phone call from our 
attendance officer. 

 
Coles Sports for School: 
Our school is registered with the Coles Sports for Schools program for 2018.  
Vouchers from your shopping can be placed in prepared boxes at Coles or brought to 
our school office. These incentive programs are a great way for schools to be able to 
purchase new sporting equipment so please collect as many as you can.  
 

Nagle College Open Night: 
OPEN NIGHT: Wednesday 14 March, 4:00 to 6:30 pm 
The Nagle College Open Night is for the whole community. The evening will provide prospective 
students and their parents the opportunity to view Nagle College in action. Open Night is a  
celebration of student achievement as well as an opportunity to showcase what the College has to 
offer. The evening is an entertaining and informative night for the whole family. 
Information Sessions will be held at 4:15 and 6:00pm aimed at prospective families with a focus on 
the curriculum offered at Nagle College for Year 7 and Year 8 students. All staff will be on hand to 
answer queries and all learning areas will be open. 
 
Nagle College Expo: 
NAGLE EXPO: Monday 30th April (week 3 Term 2); Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th May (week 4 Term 
2); Tuesday 8th, Wednesday 9th, Thursday 10th and Friday 11th May (week 4 Term 2) 
Grade 5 and 6 students from all East Gippsland primary schools are invited to participate in  
organised visits to Nagle College. These visits involve students spending a morning at Nagle  
College (9.30 am to 12.30 pm) when they will participate in a tour of the College as well as  
timetabled activities designed to experience aspects of secondary education that are not available 
at Primary School. Participating Primary Schools are required to send a staff member with their 
students. Transport from and to Primary Schools is provided by Nagle College. 
 
ENROLMENT APPLICATIONS DUE: Friday 1 June 2018 
Applications for prospective Year 7 students for the 2019 school year are due by this date.  
Applications received after this date will be placed on a waiting list and may risk missing out on a 
placement offer.  
 
Easter Raffle: 

We are collecting for our annual Easter Raffle and ask if families could please donate a small 
Easter gift or Easter egg for our hamper at the School Office. Tickets for sale will be sent home 
to each family very soon. The lucky winner  will be drawn at Monday morning assembly on 
26th March. Thank you. 

 

  First Aid Sailing 

Tuesday 17th 56A 56D 

Wednesday 18th 56C 56A 

Thursday 19th 56B 56C 

Friday 20th 56D 56B 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Sun Smart Hats: 
Just a reminder to parents that all students MUST wear a sun smart hat at school during 
Term 1, 2 and Term 4. No Hat, No Play. We have a large number of students that are not 
bringing their hats to school, so please check with your child that they have a hat which is 
clearly labelled with their name so, if lost, it can be returned to them.  
 
 
 
Boite Schools Chorus: 
Do you have a love of singing? This year The Boite Schools Chorus is working with 
Jessie Lloyd, Jess Hitchcock and the Mission Songs Project. Students practice during 
break time one or two times a week during Terms 2 and 3. There are two combined 
school practice sessions and one rehearsal before the performance in September. If 
you are interested, please see Ms. Jan Kenny for further details. Students get a  
$5 discount if we register before the end of term 1.  
 
 
 
Rotary Junior Community Award 2018: 
Year 6 students are invited to participate in the Rotary Junior  
Community Award. This program supports students to gain new skills, 
make connections with their community and develop leadership skills. 
Students are challenged to take part in a range of activities and expe-
riences and to record these in their Rotary Junior Community Award Diary (cost $5). Further infor-
mation and application forms are available from the office or Ms. Jan Kenny. 
 
 
 
Learning Club 2018: 
 

Learning Club will commence in Term 2. It will run on Mondays from 3:30pm to 
4:30pm. Volunteer tutors organised by the Smith Family will be available to help 
students with their English and Maths as well as provide some fun science  
activities. Application forms are available from the office or Ms. Jan Kenny. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Parent Teacher Interviews: 
Parent Teacher Interviews will again be available to book through 
Compass. They will be open to parents/carers on Friday 16th March. 
Please see the office if you have any problems booking an interview.  
 
 
 

 
Bairnsdale Soccer Club : 

Will be delivering an Aldi MiniRoos Program in Term 2. Aldi 
MiniRoos is a fun, safe sport taught in a friendly environment 
for children aged between 4 and 9. It involves weekly 45 mi-
nute sessions that build skills through games and simple 
drills delivered in an engaging and inclusive environ-
ment.  Every player gets plenty of time on the ball and the 
prime aim of each session is for children to build fundamental 

motor skills. When: Saturday mornings, commencing 21st April Where: Venue: BARC - 80 McKean 
Street Bairnsdale Cost: $100 for a 10 week program. Each child also receives an ALDI MiniRoos 
Participant Pack which includes a ball, boot bag, shin pads and a water bottle. For more infor-
mation contact Trish on 0407 099 064 (AH) or via email at bairnsdalesoccer@hotmail.com     
 



 
 

 
Student Awards 

 
 
Prep A: Sophie Knight for taking responsibility for her learning.  Sophie listens to and fol-
low all instructions.  Every piece of work she completes is of a very high standard – well done!  
  
1 /2 A: Maddy dagge for being such a responsible student in our classroom. You always follow di-
rections the first time and continually help pack away at the end of a session.    
       
1 /2 B: Grace Strecker for consistently striving to do her best work all the time. Grace is such a 
keen learner who is always on task during learning time. Well done Grace and keep trying your hardest.   
      
1/2 C:   
 
3/4 A: Hunter Settle for having his work space more organised and focusing on the set task. Well 
done!   
                
3/4 B: William Laybourne for always showing responsibility even when no one is watching!  
 
3/4 C: Molly Greaves-Ryall didn't even need to tidy her tub on ‘Tidy Tuesday’ because she had already 
been putting her work, stationary, fluency tools and books back in the right place when she finished with them. 
  
5/6 A: Eliza Kilby for showing excellent responsibility. Well done for consistently having your tub 
and books organised neatly.    
           
5/6 B: Ella Jewitt for having a determined attitude towards your work in class. Ella always makes 
positive choices and includes others.   
    .          
5/6 C: Hayden Cooper has showed responsibility by making positive choices. Hayden listened 
carefully to our class novel. He contributed insightful comments and questions.   
       
5/6 D: Kade Hedley has demonstrated great responsibility in the classroom by focusing on his 
work, ignoring distractions and working hard. He is a role model for other members of the class, and he is achiev-
ing great things because of his focus. 
    
     

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


